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Message from Miss Boardman 

 

After months of sorting and organising we 

have finally opened our new library this week. 

Children have enjoyed browsing and choosing 

from all the lovely books. We will be inviting 

parents to a ‘Stay and Read’ session with your 

child’s class in the next few weeks so look out 

for the date which will follow, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Its been a pleasure to welcome Dads in for 
lunch again today. We hope you enjoyed it.  
The children certainly did.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Certificates 

Congratulations to the superstar children re-

ceiving awards this week:      

Attenborough:  Annabella, Libbi and all of 

Attenborough c;lass! 

Hadid:  Thomas, Eleanor & Penelope 

Farah:  Zach, Thomas, Julia & 

Kahlo:  Eva, Harley & Teddy 

 

Well done everyone!  

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
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Dates  

Friday 23rd June 11:30am—Dads invited for 

lunch (child surnames M-Z) 

Friday 14th July— Family Picnic and Sports 

Day from 12 noon 

Thursday 20th July—Summer & Y6 Leavers 

Disco  KS1 5:30-6:30pm, KS2 8:30pm 

Tuesday 25th July—Leavers’ Service 2pm at 

Church  

Tuesday 25th July—School closes for sum-

mer holiday 

Tuesday 5th September—School reopens 

Click here to view term dates for 2023-24 

This week’s attendance 
 

Whole school target: 96% 
 

Whole school attendance: 92% 
 

Attenborough Class: 90% 
 

Hadid Class:  97% 
 

Farah Class: 88% 
 

Kahlo Class: 94% 
 

Well done to Hadid class. 
 
Please remember to phone the school office 
before 8.45 am if your child is unwell or at a 

medical appointment. 

 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Term-Dates-2023-24.docx-1.pdf
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Attenborough — Miss Davison  

The children have been brilliant this week, es-
pecially with all the changes in weather! Eve-
ryone has really impressed us with their writ-
ing this week with receptions writing their in-
dependent sentences describing the Gruffalo 
and the year 1s writing their own independ-
ent stories. Their progress through the year 
has been amazing! 
 
In other areas of learning, PSHE made us 
think about how much we have changed 
since we were babies; our bodies have 
changed but so have our skills and personali-
ties. In Art we have been thinking about how 
birds look, especially their feathers ready to 
make our own bird sculptures over the next 
few weeks. In science we had a lovely outdoor 
session, looking and drawing some trees and 
discussing the different parts of a tree and 
how they survive. 

 

 

 
 

 Hadid— Ms Pena Harran and Mrs Bruce  
 

.We have had another busy week this week 
in Hadid class. 
In English we have started a new unit of work 
based on ‘The Bear and the Piano’ by David 
Litchfield. The bear finds a piano in the 
woods and after years of practice is invited 
to the city to perform. We have been think-
ing about how the bear would feel and voted 
to decide whether he should have gone to 
the city or stayed in the forest. The children 
decided he was right to go because he will 
be famous and proud of himself. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Computing we have been working on log-

ging on to the Chromebooks using our 

usernames and passwords, taking care to in-

clude capital letters in the right places using 

our keyboard skills. The children have been 

accessing learning activities including Phon-

ics Play. It’s helpful if children have their 

reading records in school as they have their 

login details stuck in the front. We will soon 

be learning to log on to TTRockstars for 

some times tables practice.  

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
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Farah— Ms Graystone 

 

Another jam packed week in Farah class. 
 
Last Friday, we followed a recipe to make our 
own biscuits and this week, we thought about 
how we could adapt that recipe for our cho-
sen target market.  The children all got to 
taste the biscuits their group had made (and 
one from another group) after Ms Graystone 
had baked all the batches at home! 
 
We have also been working really hard in 
Maths, thinking about angles and properties 
of shapes as part of our Geometry learning. 
 
Finally, we have now begun to write up our 
setting descriptions of Merchant Adventurers’ 
Hall, which has been inspired by our class trip. 

Kahlo—Mr Levick 
 
 
Another great week in Kahlo! This week we 
have enjoyed: 

 Completing writing up our Alma-
inspired stories. The children have 
worked phenomenally hard and they had 
produced some amazing stories! 

 

 A fun-filled PE session with Mr Scaling 
and Farah Class, practising ready for 
Sports Day in a few weeks. 

 
Please do send your child in with a roll on 
deodorant during this time of year! 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
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